
April 7, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Members,  

Thank you to all of our members who are sticking with us! And thank you to those who continue to make 
contributions to our Y! While the Y’s doors are closed, our team has found ways to continue to serve our 
community. We appreciate everyone’s flexibility and understanding as we continue to navigate these  
uncharted waters. However, we respect that every member’s situation is different and we are happy to place 
your membership on hold until the Y re-opens. If you wish to hold or cancel your membership you should 
make our team aware before the end of the day on Friday, April 10th. 

If you are able to stick with us throughout the closure… we thank you! Your membership allows us to keep 
working, planning and serving you and our community. Our staff has been able to perform maintenance pro-
jects and thoroughly clean the facility. Recently, our Y opened a respite child care program for children of 
essential medical workers. Our group instructors have been able to stream classes to help keep you fit and 
connected while at home. And because we know this too shall pass, we are hard at work planning the BEST 
SUMMER EVER! Because our Y has served Waynesboro for 105 years and we want to assure you we are 
here for you when our community returns to “normal”. 

To show our appreciation for your continued support, the Y will recognize your April monthly membership 
dues as a contribution to our mission. Your contribution to our charitable organization is 100% tax deducti-
ble. At the end of the year you will receive a contribution acknowledgment to use when filing your 2020 tax 
returns. 

The Y understands this is a challenging time for everyone, and we know that our members are making many 
difficult choices. Thank you for choosing to stick with us! 

Any questions or concerns can be directed to our Membership team via email at  
service@waynesboroymca.org. 

We hope to see you at the Y soon! Stay healthy and faithful. 
 

Respectfully, 
Amanda Gietka 
Executive Director 
Waynesboro Area YMCA  
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